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June 7, 1974

Mr. H.R. Sidwell

National Petroleum, Inc.

Box 12543

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73112

Dear Mr, Sidwell,

On October 3, 1972, you borrowed, from our sample library, the samples
from the Puretex #1 Chappell, Sec. 13, T, 12N., R. 29E., San Miguel
County, New Mexico. These samples have not, as yet, been returned to us.

I have written you several letters requesting that these samples
be returned to us. I have been unable to reach you by phone but did,
on one occasion, leave a message with your answering service. We

have not received a reply from you in response to these efforts to
contact you.

On October 1, 1973 you sent me a letter in which you stated that you
were sending us samples from the National Petroleum #1 Reeve Chappell

well, Sec., 18, T. 12N., R. 30E. We have not received these samples
either.

On this occasion, I request, once again, that the Puretex #1 Chappell
samples be returned to us and that a set of samples from the National
Petroleum #1 Reeve Chappell be furnished to us.

Sincerely yours,
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Robert A. Bieberman
Petroleum Geologist
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cc: Carl Ulvog
0il Conservation Commission
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